
CASE INFORMATION CAN I COME TO CAMPUS? DO I NEED TO BE TESTED? WHOM DO I NOTIFY?
You tested COVID-19 positive 
and have NOT been fully 
vaccinated.

A household member or close 
contact tests positive. 

Coworker, classmate, friend 
or casual contact tests 
positive. Someone you were 
NOT within 6 feet of for 15 
minutes or more over a          
24-hour period.

You feel ill and unsure if 
you have been exposed to 
COVID-19. 
You have not been tested but 
feel ill. 

No. You will need to self-quarantine 
for 10 days and follow CDC 
guidelines. 

After the 10 days, use the symptom 
checker daily to determine if you 
should return to campus. 

If you pass the symptom checker 
and have been fever free for 
72 hours, please contact your 
supervisor to let them know you are 
ready to return to class.

You do not need to be tested again 
unless advised by your health care 
provider.

However, according to the CDC, you 
should wear face coverings indoors 
in public for 14 days following 
exposure or until you have a 
negative test result.

Contact your supervisor at SPC. 
The supervisor will notify the 
campus Provost. 

SPC will initiate a cleaning protocol 
that may result in specific locations 
sanitized for 48-72 hours.  

Contact your supervisor for 
remote working options or HR for 
additional options.  

Yes, if you have been fully 
vaccinated or have fully recovered 
from COVID-19 within three months 
and remain without COVID-19 
symptoms.

If you do not meet the requirements 
above, you will need to self-
quarantine for 10 days. After the 10 
days, use the symptom checker 
daily to determine if you should 
return to campus.

If you pass the symptom checker 
and have been fever free for 
72 hours, please contact your 
supervisor to let them know you are 
ready to return to class.

You can come to campus as long 
as you do not have any symptoms 
and you were not in close contact. 

You should not come to campus 
if you feel ill. Use the symptom 
checker daily to determine if you 
should return to campus. 

You should not come to campus 
on the day you feel ill. Use 
the symptom checker daily to 
determine if you should return to 
campus. 

If no symptoms occur, you do not 
need medical care. You should 
continue to use the symptom 
checker daily to determine if you 
should return to campus. 

If symptoms occur self-quarantine 
for at least 10 days. It is also 
recommended you be tested. 

Whether or not you are fully 
vaccinated, if you have been around 
someone who has COVID-19 
(exposed), you should get tested 3-5 
days after your exposure (within 6 
feet and for 15 minutes) even if you 
don't have symptoms, according to 
the CDC.

You should also wear face coverings 
indoors in public for 14 days 
following exposure or until you have 
a negative test result.

If no symptoms occur, you may 
not need medical care. You should 
continue to use the symptom 
checker daily to determine if you 
should return to campus. 

No notification needed unless you 
become ill. 

Contact your supervisor for 
remote working options or HR for 
additional options. 

You tested COVID-19 positive 
and have fully recovered within 
three months from COVID-19.

Yes. If you have no symptoms, you 
do not need to self-quarantine.

You do not need to be tested again 
unless advised by your health care 
provider.

However, according to the CDC, you 
should wear face coverings indoors 
in public for 14 days following 
exposure or until you have a 
negative test result.

You tested COVID-19 positive 
14 days (or longer) after 
being fully vaccinated, i.e. 
"breakthrough case"

No. You will need to self-quarantine 
for 10 days and follow CDC 
guidelines.

You do not need to be tested again 
unless advised by your health care 
provider.

However, according to the CDC, you 
should wear face coverings indoors 
in public for 14 days following 
exposure or until you have a 
negative test result.

Contact your supervisor at SPC. 
The supervisor will notify the 
campus Provost. 

SPC will initiate a cleaning protocol 
that may result in specific locations 
sanitized for 48-72 hours.  

Contact your supervisor for 
remote working options or HR for 
additional options.  

Contact your supervisor at SPC. 
The supervisor will notify the 
campus Provost. 

SPC will initiate a cleaning protocol 
that may result in specific locations 
sanitized for 48-72 hours.  

Contact your supervisor for 
remote working options or HR for 
additional options.  

Contact your supervisor at SPC. 
The supervisor will notify the 
campus Provost. 

SPC will initiate a cleaning protocol 
that may result in specific locations 
sanitized for 48-72 hours.  

Contact your supervisor for 
remote working options or HR for 
additional options.  

The most current and up-to-date COVID-19 information can be found on the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention website at www.cdc.gov. Updated: 8/24/21

http://www.cdc.gov



